April 28, 2022

Ms. Amanda Maxwell
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Statement of Support

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

I am writing this letter in support of Premier Airport Shuttle/Capital Aeroporter and the scheduled cruise ship service they provide between the Seattle Cruise Ship Piers 66 and 91 AND the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport. I have booked scheduled transfer service for my clientele to and from cruise ships and am very satisfied with the services provided by their Company. They operate their business and services with the best possible customer service and maintain on-time departures and arrivals. The vehicles are well-maintained and I feel they are an asset to the Seattle area. I will continue to use their services into the future.

Regards,

Mr. Alex D Schenkar